
Lisburn & Castlereagh – received 13th August 2021 
 
From: Redacted  
Sent: 13 August 2021 12:27 
To: Consultation <consultation@lgbc-ni.org.uk> 
Subject: Clarification 
 
Good afternoon,  

 
Could it please be clarified if this is a typo. The Newtownbreda and Knockbracken wards are 
listed as Castlereagh East (they are currently Castlereagh South) and this would essentially 
cut off the Galwally and Cairnshill wards from the rest of Castlereagh south. See map 

attached. This doesn’t make geographical or numerical sense. Castlereagh East would 
become a huge DEA (geographically and in terms of voters) and Castlereagh South tiny.  
 



 
Warm regards  
 
Redacted 

 
 
 


